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Reply-To: principal@waldronmercy.org
To: wma@waldronmercy.org

Dear Parent/Guardian,

 

I am pleased to present you with the Waldron Mercy Academy 2021-2022 Health & Safety Plan.

 

This plan was developed with our COVID-19 medical taskforce and guidance from national and local health authorities. 
Please be advised that many of the same mitigation measures from last year will be in place, including the installed air
purifiers in each room, and desk shields inside when masks are off (eating snack/lunch).

 

Some other highlights of the plan are:

In-person learning for all students. 
Indoor masking for all, regardless of vaccination status.
Masks may be solid colors or patterned and void of any messaging. 
All classrooms seat students 3 feet apart with desks facing the same direction.
All staff and students who are fully vaccinated against COVID-19 must supply a physical or digital copy of their
vaccination card to our nurses, Candace Flowers, RN, and Joanne Ferdinand, RN.
Water fountains will remain turned off but bottle fillers will be available.
Daily RUVNA health checks for all students and staff will continue (New families - you will automatically be texted
and emailed a link to the health check each morning).
Hand sanitizer will be available at entrances, in hallways, in classrooms, and in other high traffic areas throughout
the school.
Until the cafeteria opens, students choosing to order lunch from our cafeteria will receive individual meals (boxed
lunches) delivered to their classrooms.  
Once the cafeteria opens, an evaluation will be made based on the current Covid-19 conditions as to the number of
students that will use the seating space at one time.
We are not requiring vaccinations at this time for any individuals, but we strongly recommend that all members of
the WMA community who are eligible receive a vaccination against COVID-19.

 

Please read the attached plan carefully for all details, with the understanding that the plans and policies are subject to
change in accordance with guidance from the CDC, MontCo OPH, the CHOP Policy Lab, and in consideration of local and
community conditions.

 

Uniforms

As we return to our full uniform policy, we understand that due to supply chain issues, many people are having challenges
obtaining uniform pieces. Please do not worry! We know we are all doing the best we can and we will use the month of
September to work through these challenges together. Our used uniform clothesline will be available today from 2:30-3:30
p.m. during the Classroom Meet and Greet as well as at  the Back to School Picnic on 9/12. Khaki shorts and skorts can
be purchased at any store and navy blue non-branded golf shirts from any retailer can also be worn until logo gear
becomes available.

 

Handbook, Forms, and Policies

mailto:cbflowers@waldronmercy.org
mailto:jferdinand@waldronmercy.org
https://clickthrough.mysecurelinks.net/ls/click?upn=4Gztg6ERIzSJLqZvV0oOggaz6n8TKOjcjGPxwyBq5BBlV53BMGcSczJZfkw1y5I2vqiG_tRUXfLRAokqnfusdhHXmnRyUGfmKqkR5VP0nUMM6BuEcufVjjAIMA1Xocitmof-2FmGr3jO8yUzvnngLc9UDIWlsD3lLfyQAfIS97z3X33NrvIxUjcruJiC2qgUXum373lFQJqO7rOLGTdBTfnueEKluTtj-2F7SiGRGCeCCLefa-2BtYH-2FIXfnQx2AU9kXKKdyDBObio3C-2BI-2BB39XoknEgTnS0Joi3igWSV9uR-2BS7kDlid8-2B63L6U-2BYEo3lWdqPmJFMJM2NxZl4MP3uieqvYKn7uPSBp-2F5663x7GMTcEldsIy2pDv9Me-2FopKfxhVg9BE0Fo1OWMXmMMrBogIachcuTQ4weXqIqA3ZoqWzgvaUkZDgofVO9xdTw6eKaPE6y-2BMkBRaCu0v1dzhmMM21R1awF-2BhcMtCMV6WKLrX4kHbMz0IVH8c-3D


One guardian per family will receive our handbook and corresponding forms for signature via DocuSign today. You must
sign the forms before the first day of school as your child will not be able to receive classroom materials, such as an
iPad/Chromebook, until the forms are signed. If a member of your family does not receive the email within 24 hours,
please email wma@waldronmercy.org.

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all back on campus soon! 

 

In Mercy,

Ann Marie

This message was sent by Waldron Mercy Academy using the OptionC Alert system.
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